
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Rome, August 25th 2021 

 

 
To the FIPS-Mouche Secretary General  

Mr. Stefan Allacker 

stefan.allacker@skynet.be  

______________________________ 

 

 

 

RE: Presentation of the candidacy of the Italian Delegate at the charge of FIPS-Mouche 

Vice-president. 

 

 

 

 

The Italian Federation of Sport Fishing and Underwater Activities, which I’m honored to 

chair, presents the candidacy of Mr. Edoardo Ferrero at the charge of Vice-president of FIPS-

Mouche, in view of the upcoming elective Assembly that will take place in Comano Terme (Italy), 

next October 1st 2021. 

Mr. Ferrero has been engaged with FIPS-Mouche for long time and I am confident in his 

technical skills as far as the fly-fishing is concerned. 

Best regards. 

 

 

Prof. Ugo Matteoli 

FIPSAS President 
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